
CHIRNSIDE PARENT COUNCIL MEETING & AGM 

 

THURSDAY 22 September 2016 

 

 
PRESENT:  Katrina Reynolds (Chairperson), Catriona Craze (Vice Chair), Lesley Thomson 

(Minutes Secretary), Nick Trussler (Head teacher), Julien Lake (Treasurer), Emma Jones 

(Correspondence Secretary), Joy Hope, Beata Kedra-Jones, Jo Stewart, Chloe Anderson, 

Janine Baron, Isla Harvey and Lynda Clark 

 

APOLOGIES:  Claire Duff, Lorraine Pessara and Michelle Simpson 

 

CHAIRPERSONS  REPORT 

 

Katrina thanks all for attending and gives a brief summary of what the Parent Council 

achieved  last year and in previous years.    

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

 

Julien hands out Accounts to all Committee members.  Opening balance for last year was 

£4462.48 and balance to date is £2841.07. 

 

HEADTEACHERS REPORT 

 

Mr Trussler requested that the Parent Council fund Critical Reading Phase 2 at a cost of 

£1500 that was agreed. 

 

He also intends to get on with Phase 2 of outdoor play (to be discussed at a later date) that 

would cost approximately £500. 

 

It was also requested that the Parent Council help out with buses for School trips and with 

swimming lessons for P7’s (Ahlstrom pay for bus) that was agreed. 

 

Mr Trussler gives a brief summary of the roles of the Parent Council and how important it is to 

the School and Parents to have a Committee. 

 

ELECTING NEW COMMITTEE 

 

OLD COMMITTEE 

CHAIRPERSON    KATRINA REYNOLDS 

VICE CHAIR     CATRIONA CRAZE 

TREASURER     JULIEN LAKE 

CORRESPONDANCE SECRETARY EMMA JONES 

MINUTES SECRETARY   LESLEY THOMSON 

FUNDRAISER     MICHELL SIMPSON 

 

Katrina, Catriona, Emma and Michelle stand down. 

 



Julien agrees to stay as Treasurer and Lesley agrees to take on Minutes and 

Correspondence Secretary as one role. 

 

After a hard sell from Mr Trussler and Katrina Lynda Clark agrees to take on role of 

Chairperson and everyone at Meeting agrees to be part of the Committee and help out but 

with no set role. 

 

NEW COMMITTEE 

 

CHAIRPERSON   LYNDA CLARK 

TREASURER   JULIEN LAKE 

SECRETARY   LESLEY THOMSON 

 

AOB 

 

Chloe agreed to contact previous stallholders for Christmas Fayre that will be held on 25 

November 2015.   

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday 6 October 2016 at 630pm to discuss Halloween 

disco and Christmas Fayre.  Everyone welcome!! 

 

On behalf of New Committee I would like to thank Katrina, Catriona, Emma and Michelle for 

all their hard work!! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


